Larsen School Community Council Notes
Monday, February 7, 2022 at 9:30 a.m. in the Conference Room

e The students were welcomed to the meeting by Farris Child, Chair.
e Notes from the last meeting were read by Karalee Beckstead.
e Bethany Clark, principal, gave us an update on what was happening

in Title 1. When they have time, technicians will be helping students
practice sKkills for end of year Acadience testing.

The council voted on TSSA Goal #3. Patti Bates proposed that the
goal be accepted, and it was seconded by Tiffany Weidlein. The
council vote to accept Goal #3 was unanimously approved.
Concerning Goal #3, we talked about our school possibly having a
music specialist as one of our planning time technicians. This idea
will be presented to team leaders in April or May as they prepare for
next year.

The council then reviewed the TSSA Goal #4. This goal has to do
with helping students follow safe school rules, and implementing
healthy lifestyle choices. Discussions were had about a grant that
IHC gives to schools for $5000 for healthy lifestyles. The council also
discussed having the school nurse talk to students about hygiene and
healthy sleep. Mrs. Clark led a review of the Larsen Reunification
Plan.

A vote was taken on TSSA Goal #4. Patti Bates proposed that the
goal be accepted, and it was seconded by Tiffany Hawkins. A vote
was taken and it was approved unanimously.

The next meeting will be Monday, March 7, 2022, at 9:30 in the
Conference Room.
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